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Medical Clearance For Hearing Aid

I have been advised by Northwest Florida ENT that my best hearing health interest would be served if I had a
medical evaluation by a physician specializing in disorders of the ear (or by a duly licensed physician if no
such ear specialist is available) before I purchase a hearing aid.

A. Is the person being fit under 18 years of age?   Yes No If the person being fitted is under
18 years of age, has that person been examined by an otolaryngologist for recommendation within 6 months
prior to fitting? Yes No No person under 18 years of age may be fitted without receipt of such a
recommendation in writing.

B. If the person being fitted is 18 years of age or older, he or she should be examined and provide us a
written statement signed by a licensed physician stating that the hearing loss has been medically evaluated
within the preceding 6 months and that the patient may be a candidate for a hearing aid(s).  Patient has
provided statement suggested above. Yes No Physician:__________________________

C: Persons age 18 or older who do not provide a physician’s statement must sign below.  “I have been
advised to obtain a written statement by a licensed physician stating that my hearing loss has been medically
evaluated within the preceding 6 months and that I may be a candidate for a hearing aid(s).  I have elected
not to obtain such a statement notwithstanding the audiologist’s recommendation that I do so.  The
audiologist has not encouraged me to waive the medical examination and it is my own decision.”

_____________________________
(Patient’s Signature)

Approximate Fees For Service After 1 Year Of Free Professional Fees:

These fees for services are an approximation of costs you may incur following your 1 year of free Professional Services.
They are provided as a courtesy in order for you to have knowledge of possible future costs. Prices are subject to change.

** Earmold Tubing Replacement is not a covered service under the hearing aid manufacturer.  Tubing replacement for
behind-the-ear earmolds will cost $10 - $15 per earmold.

_______________________________________________
(Signature of Purchaser)

_______________________________________________
(Signature of Licensee)

Alissa B. Howard, Au.D.
VA License Number:  2101-001388

SERVICE FEE

Hearing Aid Cleaning & Check

Hearing Aid Reprogramming

Cerumen/Wax Guards

Battery Door Replacement

$15/ hearing aid

$5 - $10/pack

$10/ hearing aid

$80/ hearing aid


